								
										October 1, 2020
         Dear 7-H Parents :
	 Students are settling into their routines for the most part and are making gains in learning.   
            Please remind your child of the safety protocols put in place by Public Health and the Dept. of  
	Education and how important it is to keep everyone at school and at home safe.  Here are a few 	reminders/notices for this month. 

· Friday, Oct. 2 – Grade 7 Immunizations
· Monday, Oct. 12 -  No school: Thanksgiving Day.
· Tuesday, Oct. 13 is School Picture Day. 
· Safe Schools Week is Oct. 19-23. We will be doing various drills and safety practices throughout the week. 
· October book orders will be going home soon. The more orders our class sends in, the more bonus coupons we get to spend on resources for our classroom. Ordering online is the way we are 
doing it this year.  Information about this is on the book orders and on the Scholastic Canada website. 
 My class code is RC219231.  Please use this code when ordering so that our class can get free stuff. 


·  Any questions or concerns, please contact me at the school.  Thanks, 


						                    Mrs. Iris Hitchcock
